## AGENDA MATERIAL DATE S/U(25 ITEM NO. 12A 25



Jay Young
Chair
Commission on Equitable Housing
& Development
CEHD@tucsonaz.gov

May 2, 2025

## Melissa Manriquez

Pima County Clerk of the Board 33 N Stone Avenue, Suite 100 Tucson, AZ 85701-1404

Re: District 2 Supervisor Matt Heinz's Three Cents for Affordable Housing

Dear Pima County Clerk Melissa Manriquez and the Pima County Board of Supervisors:

On May 1, at the City of Tucson's Commission on Equitable Housing and Development meeting a motion was made and approved to support the proposed Three Cents for Affordable Housing Policy from District 2 Supervisor Matt Heinz.

Given the increasing demand and the shortage of affordable housing options, Pima County and the City of Tucson must adopt innovative approaches to effectively support housing within our community.

## About the Commission on Equitable Housing and Development

Since February of 2021, the City of Tucson's Commission on Equitable Housing and Development (CEHD) has been meeting to generate strategies for the creation of affordable housing in Tucson and Pima County. The CEHD reviews, investigates, and recommends actions to the City of Tucson Mayor and City Council, based on research, data, and inclusive input, to increase housing affordability.

Sincerely,

Jay Yoŭng

Chair

Commission on Equitable Housing & Development